
March 08 2021 

To Whom It May Concern, I do not see the need to have new constitutional language proposed. 

Under the current educational amendment, legal citizens already have the right to obtain 

quality public education. I believe that changing the verbiage could lead to infringement on 

people’s rights and that is not the state’s right nor should it be. 

 

Sincerely, 

 Lisa Boog 


